
From: Wohl, Geoff
To: Hurt, Ellen
Cc: Mulvihill, Patrick; Ott, Stephen; Wagner, David B; Helton, Jessamyn; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.
Subject: RE: Councilman Lanshima Excused Absence
Date: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 1:20:15 PM

Ellen,
I have received your email on behalf of CM Mulvihill and I am copying the Council Clerk’s office on
this response. Thanks for the notice.
 

Geoff Wohl
Legislative Assistant
Councilman Pat Mulvihill, District 10
Louisville Metro Council
601 W. Jefferson Street
Louisville, KY 40202
(502) 574-1110
geoff.wohl@louisvilleky.gov
 

From: Hurt, Ellen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 1:11 PM
To: Mulvihill, Patrick <Patrick.Mulvihill@louisvilleky.gov>; Wohl, Geoff
<Geoff.Wohl@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: Councilman Lanshima Excused Absence
 
Dear CM Mulivhill,

I am so sorry for the short notice, but CM Lanshima is traveling today and will not be back in time for
Public Works Committee this afternoon. If you would be so kind as to extend him an excused
absence, we would greatly appreciate it.

Thanks for your help and again I apologize for the short notice.
 

 
Ellen Hurt
District 21 Legislative Assistant
Councilman Vitalis Lanshima
601 W Jefferson Street
Office: 502-574-1121
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Cell: 502-797-3257
 


